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Today, news reports claimed that Mazda Motor Corporation plans to 

issue new shares. These reports were not based on information 

officially disclosed by Mazda. At the present time, no specific actions 

have been decided upon and there is nothing to announce. 

 

Mazda will announce any important developments at the appropriate 

time going forward. 

 

 


